From: [

Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 10:08 PM
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

cc: I

Subject: 59 Langton Road Bristol BS4 4ER S62A/2024/0050

To: Section 62A Applications Team

From: Jim & Angela Leahy, GGG

We lived in Langton Road from 1965 until 1991 when we moved to a nearby road in St

Annes. Langton Road was always a traditional, residential family-orientated road and we feel this
proposed development is extensive and will change the character of the area. It is preposterous for
a developer to try to impose these plans on a settled neighbourhood, in particular, the proposal to
house residents in the garage defies belief. Parking is already difficult in the road, we struggle to
park when visiting family and friends, as well as our local chemist at the other end of the road.

If this case does proceed to a hearing, we would be happy to attend to present our objection.

Yours sincerely

Jim and Angela Leahy





